
Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee Minutes 
 August 18, 2015 Meeting 

7:30 pm 
Flynn Building, Thompson Room 2nd Floor 

 
Attendees: Diane Muffitt, Anne Slugg, Chair; Frank Lyons 

 
Administrative 
July's meeting minutes were reviewed and approved. 
 
Photo Exhibit 
Selected photos for the October photo exhibit and determined photos we still need to take. 
 
Hop Brook Updates -Harvesting 
Frank informed us that harvesting at Stearns Mill Pond was completed and Grist Mill Pond had 
been harvested for the past 1.5 weeks and there is now open water. Grist Mill would be harvested 
for another 1.5 weeks. He also informed the committee that the dredging feasibility study for 
Stearns Mill Pond would begin in September, and that once completed the Hop Brook Protection 
Association would need to determine whether it is feasible to dredge all ponds, how, and 
permitting. 
 
Next Meeting  
The next PWC meeting will be Thursday, September 17, 2015 at 7:30 pm, Flynn Building, 
Thompson Room, second floor. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm   


